
 
 
Dear SpikeTraders, 
 
Working online is good, but meeting in person is better: we learn, share, and get 
to know each other.  In response to your requests, after a pause of five years, we 
invite you to the 2019 SpikeTrade Conference. 
 
You have a great opportunity to connect with people whose work you respect, 
discuss ideas, ask questions, and receive precise answers.  You get to spend 
quality time with Alex, Kerry, Spikers, and Members.  At the heart of this event 
are multiple presentations by Alex and Kerry.  Come for fresh insights and 
discoveries – and enjoy one of the most exciting cities on the planet! 
 
The key theme of our 2019 conference is “Finding and managing trades.”  A good 
trade is hard to find – but even harder to manage.  Alex and Kerry will share their 
search methods and show how they manage their trades from entry to exit. 
 
This conference will include several interactive sessions. Alex and Kerry will 
review several Spike trades to help you learn what is right and what is wrong.  
They will analyze current trades suggested by participants and make suggestions.  
Another session will feature an always popular “Alex & Kerry show” – you ask 
them about specific markets and they’ll both reply.  You’ll see how two serious 
traders who share general principles use somewhat different methods.  There’ll 
be many other sessions, and we may ask some of the leading Members to deliver 
brief presentations. 
 
Trading is a process of continuous self-improvement. Success doesn’t come from 
a single brilliant breakthrough – it’s a result of multiple steps, changes, and 
decisions.  Now is time to break out of your solitude, join a network of mutual 
support, and upgrade your trading. 



 
Low fee: to make our 2019 conference affordable to SpikeTrade community, we 
are not increasing the fee from its 2014 level, with bonuses for early registration. 
 
You’ll find the social environment of this conference very pleasant.  On Friday, 
May 3, we’ll have a cocktail party at Alex’ apartment in Little Italy.  Register early 
– that space is limited to the first 18 participants.  Later that evening we invite all 
conference participants to a festive dinner at a nearby restaurant.  On Saturday 
and Sunday from 10 to 5 we’ll work at a private club in midtown Manhattan, 
where wonderful lunches will be delivered to us. 
  

 Practical details 
 
WHO: Dr. Alexander Elder & Kerry Lovvorn, Spikers and Members. 
WHEN:  the first weekend of May 2019 in New York City 
 Friday, May 3: get-together at Alex’ apartment followed by a festive dinner 
 Saturday, May 4: conference 10 am – 5 pm (lunch included) 
 Sunday, May 5: conference 10 am – 5 pm (lunch included) 
WHERE:  The Estonian House, 243 East 34th Street, New York, NY 
FEE: $1,499 (only $1,299 for SpikeTrade Members – ask for coupon) covers the 

entire conference, handouts, welcome dinner, lunches, coffee breaks. 
BONUSES: 

Register in January and receive a two months extension of your membership 
($196 value). 
Register in February and receive a one month extension of your membership 
($98 value). 

SPOUSES: $100 (excludes classes). 
HOTEL: on your own.  Please feel free to contact our Event Manager for advice. 
REFUNDS: 95% refund until April 2, 50% until April 20. 
 
 
EVENT MANAGER  To ask any questions please email us at info@spiketrade.com 

or call Patricia, our Event Manager, at 973.715.3716. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the 2019 SpikeTrade conference! 


